
 
 
April 26, 2017 
 
H.E. Mr. Georgi Velikov Panayotov 
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 
Permanent Representative of Bulgaria 
to the United Nations 
 
 
Dear Ambassador Panayotov: 
 
On behalf of World Vision, I would like to express our gratitude for co-hosting the High level 
event on:   It takes a world to end violence against children. 
 
Ending violence against children, particularly all forms of such violence requires a major 
undertaking. It can only be achieved if we join all our efforts. The event on Monday, 24 April 
has contributed to bring us together and reflect on the urgency of this endeavor. 
 
We are truly excited at the It takes a world campaign that has already launched in 23 countries 
as our contribution to SDG 16 aimed at improving children lives.  
 
We look forward to continue coordination with you and keeping your Mission informed on this 
campaign in the context of the UN to share on its implementation and challenges. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Arelys Bellorini 
United Nations Representative 
Child Rights and Sustainable Development 
World Vision 
 
 
 


